
BEFORE THE BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON 

 
ORDER NO.  2010-30 

 
Authorizing a Designee of the Mental Health Program Director to Direct a Peace Officer to Take 
an Allegedly Mentally Ill Person into Custody 
 
The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Finds: 
 
a) If authorized by a county governing body, a designee of a mental health program 

director may direct a peace officer to take into custody a person whom the designee has 
probable cause to believe is dangerous to self or others and whom the designee has 
probable cause to believe is in need of immediate care, custody, and treatment of 
mental illness. 

 
b) There is a current need for specified designees of the Multnomah County Mental Health 

Program Director to have the authority to direct a peace officer to take an allegedly 
mentally ill person into custody. 

 
c) The designee listed below has been specifically recommended by the Mental Health 

Program Director and meets the standards established by the Mental Health Division. 
 
The Multnomah County Board of Commissioners Orders: 
 
1. The individual listed below is authorized as a designee of the Mental Health Program 

Director for Multnomah County to direct any peace officer to take into custody a person 
whom the designee has probable cause to believe is dangerous to self or others and 
whom the designee has probable cause to believe is in need of immediate care, custody 
or treatment for mental illness. 

 
2. Added to the list of designees are: 
 

Slavica Kojadinovic  Heather Skellie  Healther Gillies 
Anna Booth   Jocelyn Kline-Johnson Elizabeth Niemitz O’Rourke  
Andrea McKee O’Leary Laurel Mansoor  Kirsten Peterson 
Paige Hirt   Lindzee Chicas  

 
ADOPTED this  1st  day of April, 2010. 
 
       BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 
       FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON 
 
              
        Jeff Cogen, Chair 
 
REVIEWED: 
AGNES SOWLES, COUNTY ATTORNEY 
FOR MULTNOMAH COUNTY, OREGON 
 
 
BY:       
    Patrick Henry, Assistant County Attorney 

SUBMITTED BY:  
Joanne Fuller, Director, Dept. of County Human Services 


